CSC Team - Please consider this a submission to be filed as voter feedback with respect to the proposed switch to the ranked ballot system for the next London Municipal Election. Please file this for the CSCommittee meeting for April 21/17 and subsequent meetings with council. Please confirm this is done.

## Submission - Feedback ( after review of process recommended )

- 1. Not a supporter of the ranked ballot process to be applied to the next municipal election.
- 2. Extreme bias in ranked ballot process is levered / weighted to present & known candidates which overweight's these candidates in carryover of second & third choices to determine the 50 % plus winner for both Mayor & Council positions.
- 3. If we had ranked ballot applied to the 2014 municipal elections as Londoners we would have never experienced the refreshing sweep of Council seats to move forward with current issues as a priorities in London.

Chris Butler - 863 Waterloo St - London